

Treknow Village Hall

11/10/2023

7.30pm

Held in Hall

Meeting called by: Chair – Peter Bower

Type of meeting: General

Note taker: Carol Coupe

Apologies

Attendees:

Carol Coupe (Secretary)	CC	Malcolm Prout	MP
Peter Bower (Chair)	PB		
Jenny Patterson (Treasurer)	JP(Tr)		
Angela Freke	AF		
Jean Prout	JP		
Judith Bower	JB		
Liz Isaacs	LI		
Julie Sandercock	JS		
Stuart Patterson	SP		

Minutes

Discussion:

PB Opened meeting – welcomed and thanked everyone for attending

Previous minutes accepted as read

Actions from last meeting:

Stairlift – Cornish Company contacted by AF. Information received (See discussion)

Three persons contacted regarding joining committee – outcome, possibly in the future

DBS – An umbrella body required – continued discussion with Cornwall Council (On-going)

Curry Night – PB to contact Deepak

Wreath Workshop – confirmed for 9/12/23 (See discussion)

Window Cleaner – J Trick approached, has agreed to clean 4 x yearly at no cost

Pat Testing – Complete

Feather Flag – Purchased (bracket still to be fitted)

Finance

JP(Tr) See monthly printout – bank continues to look healthy.

Spoken with Insurance Company regarding security – All satisfactory

Discussion

JP(Tr)

- Water – meter reading has been taken
- Gents toilet – not flushing properly, Cliff has said he will take a look
- Outside light (above De-fib) not working – PB to check bulb **PB**
- Accident book? Kept in kitchen with First Aid Kit
- Village Photo – All agreed 11th November @ 2pm (weather permitting). JS to speak with R Lyle – possible 'trial day' prior to 11th for Roger to assess suitability

AF Information received from Cornish Company regarding Disabled Access Stairlift – leaflets handed out. Free survey offered. PB to contact them to arrange survey and discuss any alterations to steps which may be required **PB**

JS

- Ploughmans lunch – Advertised on Facebook also posters going up. 35 bookings so far. Cheese provided by Davidstow. 'Puddings' to be provided by committee. Hot drinks provided. Tombola on day – PB to assist by running stall
- Water heater – possibility of a new water heater which is 'plumbed in' to replace present Urn. This will make heating water easier and safer in the kitchen. All in agreement subject to cost. JS/JP to approach Cliff for advice **JS/JP**
- Wreath Workshop by Claire Robson – confirmed for 9th December. Equipment provided. £25 p/h (£5 to hall to cover cost of refreshments)
- Neal Jolly – booked hall for 20th January '24 (Music Evening) 50% proceeds to hall

Future Events

PB Curry Night – 25th November, to be confirmed once PB spoken to Deepak

JS Christmas Bingo – 1st December afternoon

AOB:

JP(Tr) Table Tennis – cover required for 25/10 & 1/12. AF/LI to stand in for JP/SP.

PB Parish Council Notice Board to be erected at top of steps by 'Andy Pearce' next Tuesday 17/10

Other Information

Special notes:

100 Club draw (October) drawn this evening – winning numbers to be placed in notice board. **CC**

Further Meetings

Wednesday 8th November 2023 @ 7.30pm